
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Lunch with Ann
Ann has had the pleasure of more
students using their Dojo points to
have lunch with her. She is really

enjoying all the wonderful
conversations they are sharing

togther and all the great work they
are doing at ECPS.

Newsletter Challenge
How many Cups of Hot
Chocolate can you find?

Write your answer and put it
in the challenge box in the
office. Winners drawn at

assembly tomorrow.

Friday 9th June
Anti-Bullying Day- Dress as
a Community Hero

Monday 12th June
King's Birthday Public Holiday

Thursday 22nd June 
Coffee with the Principal
9.00am-9.30am

Friday 23rd June
Last Day Term 2
School Finishes at 2.30pm

Monday 10th July
First Day of Term 3 

Friday 28th July
Payment due for 
Year 6 camp

WE NEED YOUR HELP

School Newsletter

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y

Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

Thursday 8th June 2023

IMPORTANT DATES

As part of the Department of Education’s procedures, schools undergo a review every 3-4
years. Our School Review is currently occurring, and the school reviewers have been

speaking with students, staff and now wish to engage with our parent/carer community. If
you are free on Tuesday 13th June between 9.00am and 10.00am and wish to provide
your feedback on our strengths as a school and potential future area for improvement,

please contact the school office and further details will be provided. We value the
response of all our school stakeholders. 

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/


L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Lunch orders EVERY Tuesday and Thursday!!!
FAMILIES are able to place orders via an online App “My School Connect”. https://myschoolconnect.com.au/login
Orders must be in by Tuesday 8am for Tuesday lunch orders and Thursday 8.00am for Thursday lunch orders. 
ECPS & Lunch Mums look forward to working with the school community in providing school lunches for your
children.

Wanting to keep your child extra warm while playing outside?  We now have a supply of beanies in our
office. If you would like to purchase one, please see one of our lovely office staff. Beanies are $17.00 each.




In Science, we often use recycled materials to build different objects related to our learning intentions. We are kindly asking for donations of CLEAN
recycled goods, all items must be clean and should not have any food remnants.

Donations can be left at the reception with one of our office staff or the science room with Jemma. Thank you for your support! If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to contact me via compass.

Hi, my name is Monica I am the First Aid Officer at ECPS. I am enjoying meeting
the students and staff and loving my roll so far. When I'm not at school I love
taking my dog for drives to the beach. As I am still new to the school you may
not have seen me yet but please don't be shy to come say hi.

Monday 12th June is a public holiday. There will be no school on this day. Hope you all enjoy your long
weekend



ਸੋਮਵਾਰ 12 ਜੂਨ ਨੂੰ ਜਨਤਕ (ਪਬ੍ਲਿਕ) ਛੁੱਟੀ ਹੈ, ਇਸ ਲਈ ਸੋਮਵਾਰ ਨੂੰ ਸਕੂਲ ਬੰਦ ਰਹੇਗਾ। ਉਮੀਦ ਹੈ ਕਿ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਸਾਰੇ ਆਪਣੇ ਲੰਬੇ ਵੀਕਐਂਡ ਦਾ

ਆਨੰ ਦ ਮਾਣੋਗੇ



الاثنين 12 حزيران يوم عطلة رسمية. لا توجد مدرسة يوم الاثنين






















This term, students were given extra-curricular opportunities during lunch and recess
through our club’s program. We are very excited to be offering these opportunities

again for the rest of Term 2 as well as in Term 3. 



There are several benefits for participating in extra-curricular activities including:
·      Allowing children to explore their interests helping them broaden their perspective of the

world.



·      Being a part of a group/activity helps children meet other children with similar interests,
thereby improving their social skills.



·      Academic performance is improved. Through participation students learn to manage time,

improve organisational skills and self-confidence. 



·      Creates a network between individuals and their community. Students can learn the
importance of giving back to the community and helping those in need.



Below is a copy of our current Club’s timetable:














Welcoming Wellbeing
EXTRA CURRICULAR

OPPORTUNITIES AT ECPS



At ECPS this year we are celebrating our wonderful and extensive Multicultural community.  
Each week at assembly, we are unveiling a different cultural flag.



This week we are celebrating those in the ECPS Community from





Scotland

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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